

Irish Update

March 7, 2025

Tonight is the first Lenten fish fry from 5:00 – 7:00 PM. Hope to see you there!

Testing begins first thing Monday morning, March 10th. Please remember that this weekend is Day light savings weekend...spring forward!



St. Mary Catholic School will be completing standardized testing (Iowa & CogAT tests) the weeks of March 10th - March 21st for grades Kindergarten - 8th grade. The tests begin first thing in the morning following morning announcements. We encourage students to get lots of sleep, eat breakfast and be on time for school. Please do not schedule doctors appointments in the mornings during the testing weeks. If a student is late for school, they will remain in the office until their class finishes testing and make up tests will be scheduled.

We are in need of parent volunteers for the lunch/recess hour. If you could spare an hour of your day to spend at school, we would be appreciative. Please sign up through track it forward or email Ms. Schwendeman at

jillschwendeman@stmaryscatholic.org

The enrollment link is now open for the 2025-2026 School Year, Preschool 3 – 8th grade.

New families can go to Enrollment link

St. Mary Catholic School website Admissions tab

Changes for the 2025-2026 year will include our Preschool 3 program going to a morning session (9:00-11:30 AM) and an afternoon session (12:30-3:00 PM) 4 days per week, Tuesday-Friday. To inquire about admission or schedule a tour, please call the school office at (740)374-8181 or email tammibradley@stmaryscatholic.org

Home and School News

We had a successful Fat Tuesday lunch. Thank you to everyone that volunteered and donated items for the classes to enjoy. Also, a big thank you to everyone that ordered from the Pizza Place on Tuesday. We haven't received our earnings yet, but we've been told the Pizza Place had a HUGE day! Our Student Council did a great job working during the evening hours.

Pepperoni Roll fundraiser! Please see the attached copy to also use. These are such great things to have on hand for lunches, traveling, quick dinner out of the freezer. Money must be turned in with your order form on Tuesday March 11.

Home and School is working with Sarris candies again this year to provide you with excellent Easter candy. Orders are placed by

individuals online and shipped directly to your home. Use the link www.sarriscandiesfundraising.com and enter our group number 10-3985

Next Home and School meeting is Thursday, March 27 at 3:45pm in the Parish Center.

Pepperoni Roll fundraiser! Order forms should have been sent home with your student. Please see the attached copy to also use. These are such great things to have on hand for lunches, traveling, quick dinner out of the freezer. Money must be turned in with your order form on March 11.

On Wednesday, March 19th we will celebrate the Feast of Saint Joseph, the husband of the Virgin Mary and the father of Jesus Christ. This is a day to celebrate the fathers, grandfathers and uncles of our students. Please join your student(s) for lunch and celebrate Mass at the Basilica at Noon. Invitation follows:



Celebrate the Feast of Saint Joseph with your student

Wednesday, March 19th

We will provide lunch for students, dads, grandpas & uncles. (Pulled pork sandwiches, baked beans and chips.)

Lunch in the Parish Center beginning at 10:45 and All School Mass at the Basilica at Noon.

*****Right to Read Week Fun!!!*****









Devola Rec Soccer League

The Spring 2025 Soccer Season is upon us!

Registration is open as of today and will close on March 17th. Below is the registration link.

Registration: https://marietta.demosphere-secure.com/_registration You can also find the registration link on our web page as well.

www.themysl.com

We are trying something new this season. Each head coach will receive a refund for their child's registration that they coach. We will mail you a check.

Games are on April 6th, April 13th, April 27th, May 4th, May 11th, May17th (Saturday), & 18th

